
I did get an update from the Contractor and their plan is to prep the area in front of your
building  tomorrow (Tuesday) with a concrete pour for both the east and west side on
Wednesday which will effectively finish all the sidewalk on the 300 block.  You would need to
have your forms removed no later than first thing tomorrow morning to allow for that work.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 
From: Larry Watts [mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 1:16 PM
To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Cc: Terrell Smith <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>; Alex Agnor
<Agnor.Alex@marshalltexas.net>; Anna Lane <alane@marshalltexas.net>; Lacy Burson
<burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: Concrete
 
Good Afternoon Eric, Please let me know the CTR's plans for pouring in front of 303 N. Washington Ave. Last week, I understood they were aiming to pour by Friday, but during our discussion today, I ga
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Good Afternoon Eric,

Please let me know the CTR's plans for pouring in front of 303 N. Washington Ave. Last week,
I understood they were aiming to pour by Friday, but during our discussion today, I gathered it
might be next week.

Additionally, do we have the clean-out covers for the two 4" pipes?

Thank you!

Larry


